
From: Kamins, Sara M. 
Sent: 5/22/2012 10:53:57 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: Redacted 

Josephine (josephme.emelo@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Emelo, 

Bee: 
Subject: Potential rescheduling of lunch today? 

Hi Brian, 

We are having lots of fire drills today because of this week's Commission meeting... could we 
potentially reschedule? I'll know more in a half hour since I'm working to get something done 
now. 

Thanks, Sara 

Sara Kamins 

Energy Advisor to Commissioner Ferron 

California Public Utilities Commission 

(415) 703-1388 
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